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Deerfield Road Project Open House 
May 13, 2015 

 
 
The Village of Deerfield will be hosting a Deerfield Road project open house on Wednesday, 
May 13, in collaboration with AT&T, Commonwealth Edison and the DBR Chamber of 
Commerce. Representatives of the Village and the utility companies will be present to provide an 
overview of the upcoming Deerfield Road project and answer questions. A meeting will be held 
at 3 p.m. for businesses and a second meeting will be held at 6 p.m. for residents. The 
meetings will be held in the Council Chamber of the Deerfield Village Hall, 850 Waukegan 
Road. The meeting will be recorded and available on-demand at the Village’s website for 
subsequent viewing. 
 
AT&T and ComEd will be relocating their utilities this summer in advance of the Deerfield Road 
reconstruction work scheduled for 2016. The utility relocation work is expected to impact traffic 
on Deerfield Road for several months this year. Additional project information will be available 
at www.DeerfieldRoad.com.  
 
Residents and businesses are encouraged to attend the open house to learn more about the 
upcoming construction work. 
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